

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Mon, Oct 14, 2013 at 12:28 PM

Reply-1o:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Kristina

Last Name - Via

Organization Name - none

Comment - As a professional healthcare worker, I see alot of abuse of the medicaid system. People with medicaid are using the emergency rooms for pregnancy tests,std checks, and dental care. In my opinion, the whole system needs to be revamped. If you use the emergency room for something that is not deemed emergent...you should be have to pay for it. An emergency room visit for an ingrown toenail should not be paid for out of medicaid funds.